

The UK's independent public spending watchdog

Comptroller and Auditor General Gareth Davies

Richard Leonard MSP Convener of the Public Audit Committee The Scottish Parliament Edinburgh EH99 1SP

Email: publicaudit.committee@parliament.scot

Date 19 January 2024

Dear Richard,

ADMINISTRATION OF SCOTTISH INCOME TAX 2022-23

I am pleased to be able to share with you my Report on the Administration of Scottish income tax 2022-23, which has been published today.

I look forward to discussing it with you and your Committee colleagues on 22 February.

Yours sincerely,

GARETH DAVIES

